
Dear Jim,

Working with you over the past years @ Owls Nest has been a pleasure. Rarely have I worked with a builder who was as 

professional and helpful as you and your team.  From the permitting process through the quality of detailing on all of the 

landscape construction your work has been superb.  You and your subs have always delivered the highest quality 

craftsmanship.  Even with a project of this scope and complexity the process has always been well organized and your 

suggestions have been invaluable.

I would recommend you to any other homeowner and look forward to working with you on future projects.

Very best regards,

Ed Hollander

Edmund Hollander Landscape Architects

200 Park Avenue South

12th Floor

New York, N.Y. 10003

Phone: 212-473-0620

Fax: 212-473-1104


